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Hello and good morning, I wanted to reach out to you to ask for your help. HB 3197 is 

a bill that will push much needed funds into youth services! With your support we can 

continue this fight against addiction. With everything going on at the federal level, 

funds for recovery services are compromised. Bills like HB 3197 are a step in the 

right direction, I am urgently asking for your support. 


